November 14, 1979

Eva Koopikka 77 Branch Street Kearsarge, Michigan 49942

Dear Eva:

We've been thinking a lot of you lately as we listen to the tapes and try to place them in our archives so that others may enjoy the music you shared with us. We just got a shipment of photographs back from our project. We thought you would be interested in having a copy of these for your own album. Sara and I both feel these pictures depict the essence of our visits there with you: the warmth of your heart and your kitchen.

We hope the winter treats you well and do hope that in the next year we'll be able to come back to visit with you and share in the many Finnish traditions you hold so dear.

Sincerely,

Marina L. Herman Gommunity Services Specialist Sigurd Olson Environmental Institute

MLH/a Enclosures